Sikes, Audrey

From: Mike Williams <mdw03@windstream.net>
Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 6:56 PM

To: Fred Koberlein

Cc: Sikes, Audrey; Alysha Jenkins

Subject: RE: City Manager Agreement

April 3, 2022

Fred and Audrey,

After watching the YouTube video of Wednesday’s special meeting. It is apparent that there is strong opposition to me
returning as Interim City Manager for the City of Lake City. | agreed to return only to help and assist the City in its time of
need. | feel at this time, without the support of the full council and community that it is in both mine and the City’s
interest that | decline this appointment. | have spent my professional career building a reputation for honest and ethical
behavior. | wish the City well during these difficult and troubling times.

Sincerely,
Mike Williams

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Fred Koberlein

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 4:36 PM
To: Mike Williams

Cc: sikesa; Alysha Jenkins

Subject: City Manager Agreement

Hello Mike,

Attached is a draft of an agreement concerning your engagement with the city. The
proposed agreement should closely resemble your last relationship with the city. Please let
me know if your thoughts on the proposal as soon as possible.

We intend to add the proposed agreement to the 4/4 agenda of the city council as an add-
on.

Have a great day,
Fred

Fred Koberlein, Jr.

K Board Certified Attorney - City, County & Local Government
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***If the subject of your e-mail is time sensitive please do not assume that my office has received your e-
mail and call us to discuss the subject.** The information in this e-mail message is legally privileged and

confidential information. If you have received this e-mail in error, please delete it from any device/media

where the message is stored.



